Sent: 23/07/2021 12:23:17 PM
Subject: DA2021/0988

Submission for 6 Brisbane Place, Cromer.

The above property has been built close to the boundaries and with the new extension it will
now impact even more on my privacy and loss of amenity.

| feel the windows in the new extension will be too large and a smaller type up high would be
more suitable.Any window in the new extension will impact on my privacy.

It appears having a wet bar will be converted into a kitchen making it dual occupancy.

The building as it ist now, is very close to the boundaries and noise is high.

Kind Regards
Pamela Sauer,
21 Truman Ave,
Cromer 2099



